
Welcoming LaTonya Thomas (FNP) 
Tallulah’s Newest Provider! 

 

We are thrilled to welcome Latonya Thomas, Family Nurse 
Practitioner (FNP), as the newest member of the Tallulah OMC 
provider team! 
Ms. Thomas brings five years of FNP experience and is no stranger to 
OMC, having previously worked with us as both a Licensed Practical 
Nurse (LPN) and a Nurse Practitioner (NP). 
When asked what she looks forward to most in her new role, Ms. 
Thomas shared, “What I’m looking forward to the most is providing 
quality healthcare services to Tallulah and other surrounding areas.” 
Reflecting on her return to OMC, she added, “It’s like circling back to 
my roots. My medical journey started at OMC and it’s like I’m back 
within my home.” 
Please join us in welcoming Ms. Thomas back to the OMC family! We 
look forward to her positive contributions that impact our FQHC 
healthcare mission.  


